urbanrenewal - Rail Line retention Newcastle

From: Mike Post <posthaste68@hotmail.com>

To: "urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au" <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 4/15/2013 9:33 PM

Subject: Rail Line retention Newcastle

To: The Manager

Centres and Urban Renewal Dept.Planning & Infrastructure.

Dear Sir,

Re: Letter supporting Rail Line retention Newcastle.

It is with dismay that I see a minority of vested interests being served at the expense of the general public in regard to the rail service to Newcastle city.

One would think that the aim would be to encourage people into the CBD. and in particular the top end of town and beaches.

To terminate the existing rail some distance from these attractions and force people onto different modes of transport to reach their destination is a backward step and not in the interests of the rail traveling public nor promoting the city as an access friendly destination.

I ask that this proposal be reconsidered and the existing rail terminating at Newcastle station be retained in accordance with the wishes of the majority of Novacastrians and the rail traveling public in general.

Yours faithfully,

Michael